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Washington, D.C. 20505

28 March 2017

Mr. John Greenewald, Jr.

Reference: F-2017-00105 / NSA Case: 79395
Dear Mr. Greenewald:

In the course of processing your 12 October 2014 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
request for records pertaining to the sinking of the Russian submarine ‘“Kursk” which
occurred on August 12, 2000, the National Security Agency located CIA material and referred

it to us on 17 October 2016 for review and direct response to you.

We have reviewed the enclosed three documents which we determined can be released to
you in their entirety. Copies of the documents are enclosed.

If you have questions regarding our response, you may seek assistance from CIA's FOIA
Public Liaison. You may reach the FOIA Public Liaison at:

703-613-1287 (FOIA Hotline)

Sincerely,

Clfeg —

Allison Fong
Information and Privacy Coordinator
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